Safe handling of polyurethanes
Training obligation for processing
Products containing diisocyanates

For the processing of diisocyanates in the industrial and commercial sector, a training obligation was agreed

in the context of the REACH ordinance, which is mandatory from 24 August 2023.

Impact for companies and processors

Processors
= must be trained from 24 August 2023 in the safe handling of products containing diisocyanates

Employers

= are responsible for the implementation of this training obligation of their employees

= Training will be carried out by experts in safety and health protection at the workplace or online
= The training must be repeated at least every 5 years

= The employer documents the successful completion of training

Specialist dealers

= No requirement to prove training when purchasing or selling the products, only when processing
= Forwarding of the information on the training obligation to processors of affected PUR products
= The information regarding the training obligation is printed on the affected products

Training courses (online)

In conjunction with multiple manufacturer and industrial associations, an online training platform was made available via
the page www.safeusediisocyanates.eu. You can find further information on isocyanates and training courses, as well
as codes for free participation in the online training courses, on the pages of BG BAU, for example. With regard to the
use of our products, we recommend training course 048.

Affected products from our product range

= PYROSIT® NG fire protection foam
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